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STEM Award

A committee has been formed to promote STEM at district level:
· Area 02: Meike Rieken / Helge Lubenow
· Area 03: Giulia Di Tomaso
· Area 04: Annemarie Loosli

We have worked out several basics, all of which can be found on the website:
https://www.zontadistrict28.org/awards
Application, Evaluation form and Presentation

The committee exchanges information on a regular basis. Information sessions were held in all areas in spring 2023, so that the club presidents know the most important aspects of STEM and, above all, their area representatives. 

The deadline for applications is 1 August. We are excited to see how many applicants we get and look forward to receiving as many as possible. If possible, we would like to submit a promising application to ZI.

July 2023, Annemarie Loosli-Locher
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The aim of the D28 website is to present Zonta issues at district level and to serve as a networking platform for our D28 clubs. It is my concern that Zontians inform themselves primarily via the ZI website. Therefore, I make sure to use links on the district page as often as possible to avoid duplication. I would be pleased to receive references to interesting content and websites. In general, the respective governor is responsible for the D28 website (structure, content).

The work on the website is calm. Every now and then I get material for the advocacy section. Since summer 2022, I have made a few minor structural changes to make the site as streamlined as possible. 

All three areas have their own editors
- Area 02: HaticeDurak ZC Darmstadt
- Area 03: Caterina Di Chiara, ZC Palermo Tri
- Area 04: Annemarie Loosli, ZC Schaffhausen
I would like to ask the clubs to contact the respective editors directly if they have any questions regarding the areas.

I am in contact with Kathrin Laubacher mainly for the materials of the district conference. I am constantly updating the site. The aim is to publish all relevant data in "MyZonta" so that the clubs can access the information at any time. The registration is also done online via MyZonta and the responsible persons of the organising committee have directly access to the data. After the conference, the minutes and other helpful documents will be uploaded for further use in club activities.

July 2023, Annemarie Loosli-Locher
